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Current Enrollment Numbers:

PreK Kindergarten 1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade Total

65 68
(3-FACeS)

(1-Cornerstone)

74
(1-FACeS)
(1-Corner
stone)

85 81 68
(2-FACeS)

72
(1-FACeS)
(1-Cornersto

ne)

513

Highlights:
-Winners of the best attendance for October were Mrs. Reynolds’ and Ms. Bratcher’s class
with over 98% attendance. Over the first 60 days of school, Pana Elementary School is at
96.1% attendance.

-Students at PES were able to be included in the football pep rally gauntlet that we organized
with the entire campus! They were so excited to see the football team, cheerleaders, and
band! Go Panthers!

-PES held a Self-Direct assembly at the end of October in order to celebrate the certificate
winners (students and staff). Self-Direct was our character trait for the month of October.

-Students at PES participated in a variety of voting activities and Social Studies lessons
during Election Season. One classroom held a voting session between Chocolate Chip
cookies and Oreos… The winner…. Chocolate Chip!

-Halloween at PES was a happening time! We were able to hold a parent parade for K-2nd
grade students. 3rd-5th graders also paraded throughout the building and got to see the
K-2nd graders. Many students and staff members dressed up and had fun.

-Book Blast kicked off on November 4th. It’s a program where each student at PES receives
one, brand-new book at minimum. Students are tasked with optionally sharing information
about Book Blast with family/friends in order to raise money towards them receiving
additional books.

-We are hosting a Book Fair during American Education Week!
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